
 
Presidential Process Update (Anthony Rosato) 
A. Rosato gave an update on the Presidential process. Action Item: The Executive 
Committee of the Faculty Senate strongly recommends that a letter be sent immediately 
to the Board of Trustees expressing the need to have finalists visit campus and to allow 
university stakeholders an opportunity to interact with them. Q&A with discussion. 
Motion: Send Revised letter to Board of The Executive Committee to send revised letter 
to the Board of Trustees that includes wording from the draft of the Middle States Self 
Study and the Faculty Handbook. Motion to approve by Y. Perl and seconded by A. 
Borgaonkar. The motion passed with 25 yes, 1 no, and 2 abstentions.  

 


